
 

 

Milford Animal Commission Minutes 
September 1, 2013 

 
Members Present      
M. Blake       R. George 

Also Present 

S. Nierenberg      C. Aaronson 
E. Leuchtner 
N. Tuder 
 
A motion was made to accept the minutes by Commissioner Tuder and seconded by 
Commissioner Leuchtner to accept the minutes. Motion carried. 
A motion was made by Commissioner Tuder and seconded by Commissioner Leuchtner 
to accept the wardens report. Motion carried. 
 
The shelter is off quarantine. Only the pup who came in with the parvo and one other dog 
were affected. All the dogs in the shelter got a series of shots for prevention. Orange 
requested we have a rabies clinic in Oct. The shelter will be attending the health fair at 
the Senior Center on 9/23/13. Region 2 for homeland security will meet at the Center on 
the same night. Complaints have come in from Caswell Cove again. Rick called Pat and 
asked her to take care of it i.e.; TNR she is on it. 
 
Chairman Blake asked Pat what the status with the meeting with the Mayor was? Pat said 
she had made the third attempt to schedule a meeting with Mayor Blake to no avail. 
Commissioner Leuchtner made a motion to send the Mayor a registered letter requesting 
a meeting with him and the Animal Commission to discuss the future of the shelter, and 
to cc the Board of Alderman as they are the appointing body, and to also put a deadline 
date for response of Oct. 1, 2013. Commissioner Tuder seconded the motion, the motion 
was carried unanimously. Pat said a letter would go out that day. 
 
Pound Pooches is status quo. The volunteers should start thinking about Pictures with 
Santa. 
Pat reported that Commissioner Diamond had called her to report that Milford Animal 
Advocates was is now a bonifide organization and we are now using legal zoom to get 
our non-profit status. She will pay the fee and be reimbursed by the organization. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Commissioner Tuder and seconded by Commissioner 
Nierenberg to adjourn the meeting. Meeting adjourned at 1300 hrs. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Pat Liptak 


